
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) 
wishes to notify BISX Broker-Dealer Members that FG Capital Markets 
Ltd. has surrendered its BISX Broker Dealer and Sponsor Membership 
and as a result has been removed from the List of Broker Dealers and 
the List of Sponsor Members. 
 
Persons with questions regarding this matter should contact the BISX 
office: 
 
The Bahamas International Securities Exchange - Tel: 323-2330 
 
 
Dated: Monday 30 September 2019 


